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The 36 session of the UPR

Statement in Nepal  review session
Thank you Madame/Mr. President
Sudan welcomes the delegation of Nepal to the 3rd cycle of UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their national report.  
We are encouraged by the steps taken since the last review of Nepal, in particular the establishment of two independent commissions to investigate human rights violations within the context of the Transitional Justice.
In a constructive spirit, Sudan would like to recommend the following:
1- Intensify public awareness campaigns to eliminate the notion of racial or caste-based hierarchies.

2- Speed up the measures to put an end to the all harmful traditional practices. 
3- Step up efforts to fight poverty and hunger, as well as to ensure access to safe drinking water and sanitation.
 We wish Nepal every success in this review.
I thank you Madam/Mr.  President  
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